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Regional Administrator, Region IV -
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission '
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000 l 0cT - 4

Mr. John T. Collins r[;\r.’j\ E DME

Arlington, TX 76012

Dear Mr. Collins:

Subject: Watecford SES Unit No. 3
Docket No. 50-382
Significant Construction Deficiency No. 108
"Potential Failure to Comply with FSAR Safe
Shutdown Commitment'" Fifth Interim Report

Reference: LP&L Letter W3KB84-2547 dated Septemher 14, 1984

Theabove referenced letter indicated submittal of the Final Report to the
USNRC on September 28, 1984,

However, during validation of FP Control Room/Cable Vault Safe Shutdown
List in the FSAR, seven (7) additional cables were identified which re-
quire re-routing from the cable vault. The final report is scheduled
to be submitted to the NRC on October 31, 1984,

Very truly yours,

i/ (ot

K.W. Cook
Nuclear Support & Licensing Manager

KWC:RJB:pbs
ce: Director
Office of Inspection & Enforcement

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555
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cc:

Director

Office of Management

Information and Program Control

U. §. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Mr. E. L. Blake

Shaw, Pittman, Potts & Trowbridge
1450 M. Street, N.W.

Washington, D.C. 20036

Mr. W. M. Stevenson

Monroe & Lemann

1424 Whitney Building

New Orleans, Louisiana 70130

Mr. W. A. Cross

4827 Rugby Avenue

Suite B~-1

Bethesda, Maryland 20814

} . G. W. Knighton, Chief
Licensing Branch, No. 3
Division of Licensing
washington, D.C. 20555



